
 

We Are Celebrating the 

25th Anniversary of the 

Savannah Senate of TNBA 
Mixed Team/Mixed Doubles Tournament 

 

And hope you will be able to join us! 

 

                    
     Attached you will find a copy of the 2025 Savannah Senate Mixed Team/Mixed Doubles Tournament.  Please feel  
          free to copy and/or forward it to other interested bowlers.  There have been a few changes made which have been 
                   listed below… 
 

1.   As a result of the numerous complaints and requests to oil the lanes before each squad, we will now start our  
                            first squad at 7:00 am instead of 8:00 am.   
 

2.   Due to circumstances beyond our control, the increase in our lineage/expense fee, we have increased the entry  
  fees as follows: 

 
Team entry fee   $ 45.00 
Doubles entry fee  $ 45.00 
Optional Singles  $ 15.00 
 

                          Total             $105.00 
 

3.   We are offering an “On-site” re-entry for the FIRST WEEKEND ONLY.  Bowlers may re-enter as follows: 
 
  Team event –     at least two bowlers must already be entered into the tournament. 
  Doubles event -  at least one bowler must already be entered into the tournament. 

     
4.   PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING: 

 
 The bowling proprietor is STRICTLY enforcing the “NO OUTSIDE FOOD OR DRINKS” policy. As a result 
 of this, we will NOT be selling any baked goods (cakes, brownies, banana pudding, etc).  Anyone in violation  
 of this will be asked to discard the food or beverage or leave the premises.  Since they are within their rights  
 to enforce this policy, we will be unable to assist any bowler who finds themselves in this situation. 
 

5.  We encourage you to submit your applications as early as possible since our squads tend to fill quickly. 
 
 

 
 


